
 

Monsignor Hughes Assembly 2392 

   HUGHES NEWS 
 

The Saint Thomas the Apostle Parish and Saint Cyril of Alexandria Parish Assembly January 

Meeting will be held at:  St. Cyril of Alexandria, at 7:00 PM, on Wednesday, January 15, 2020.    

 

 

Fraternal Year 2019-20 Officers 
     Faithful Navigator — Steve Hackney 

      Faithful Friar — Fr. Chris Corbally, S.J.         Faithful Admiral — Mark Ziska 

      Faithful Captain — Peter Cano          Inner Sentinel — Jeff Kennedy 

      Faithful Pilot — Leo Smith          Outer Sentinel — Robert Guth 

      Faithful Comptroller — Larry Lewis         One Year Trustee – Bart Pemberton 

      Faithful Scribe — Mark Krautscheid         Two Year Trustee – Tim Brown 

      Faithful Purser— John Paul Vyborny         Three Year Trustee – Patrick McMahon 
 

Dear Brothers,   

Happy New Year!  I hope everyone had a very festive Christmas with friends and family. We've got a busy start for the year with 

Mass and Dinner with the Bishop on Sunday, January 12th.  I hope to see you there.  Thank you to event chairman SK Bart 

Pemberton and all the Knights who helped organize and co-ordinate this event, as well as all those who helped with projects 

such as stuffing and mailing the envelopes.  Please mark your calendars - the Assembly January 15, 2020 meeting will be at St. 

Cyril of Alexandria Parish, 1750 N. Swan Rd.   

Continued Thanks to our brother Knights who volunteer at the Fisher House at the VA. If you're interested in helping with this 

charitable project, please contact SK Randy Hannon or Grand Knight Jim Hackett. I know that many of us are filled with the 

generous "Christmas spirit" throughout the year.   

Vivat Jesus!   

Stephen     

Upcoming Events 

⁃ Mass and   Dinner   with   the   Bishop – Sunday, January 12th.  Mass will be held at 3:30 PM, at St. 

Thomas, dinner following at Skyline Country Club.  Reservations are required. Registration can be made online 

through the Assembly 2392 website kofcassembly2392.org or printed form found in the St. Thomas bulletin. 

Help support Priests vocations and Retirement funding in the Tucson Diocese.      

  

   

   

  

 

  

 


